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Queen Mary’s Grammar School
Headmaster: R J Langton, M A


June 2019
Dear Parent

Open Evening Thursday 13th June 2019
We shall be holding an Open Evening on Thursday 13th June from 6.00pm until 8.30pm.
In order for preparations to be made, School will end at 2.00pm on that afternoon.  The canteen lunch service will be available on the day as normal. Please note, however, that the Green Bus service will run at its normal time. Students who normally use this bus service will be able to stay in school if required.

Pupils who will be required to remain in School to assist on the evening will have been notified previously. 

I hope these arrangements will not cause too much inconvenience to families, and I thank you in advance for your co-operation.

Yours sincerely
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Richard Langton
Headmaster

( ………………………………………………………………………………………………

Please detach and return to school via your son/daughter by Monday 10th June 2019
I confirm that I have read the letter concerning the arrangements for the Open Evening on Thursday 13th June 2019
Signed: …………………………………………………….  Date: ……………………
Parent of: …………………………………………………   Form: ………………….

I also confirm that my son/daughter will be helping on the evening.  











YES/NO

I also confirm that my son/daughter will be staying in school to wait to catch the Green bus. 




















YES/NO
	[image: image2.png]THE MERCIAN | TRUST




	Queen Mary’s Grammar School, Sutton Road, Walsall, West Midlands, WS1 2PG

01922 720696 www.qmgs.org . enquiries@qmgs.walsall.sch.uk [image: image3.png]


@qmgs1554

Part of the Mercian Trust, a charitable company, limited by guarantee.

Registered in England and Wales No 07611347

Registered Office: 26 Birmingham Road, Walsall, WS1 2LZ





[image: image2.png][image: image3.png]